
Driver Education Single Driver Permission Slip 

 

Every effort is made to ensure each behind-the-wheel training 
session lasts at least two hours (one hour drive and one hour 
observation for each student).  For this to occur, two student 
drivers are required for each time training session.  
Unfortunately, there are times a student won’t show up and we 
end up with one trainer and a student.  To allow a training 
session to continue with only one student and the trainer, the 
Secretary of State requires signed permission from the parents 
to allow for this.  By having this signature in advance, delays in 
student outcome are mitigated and inconvenience of missed 
scheduled times is avoided.  This form is not required.   

 

I give the child (print child’s name) _______________________ 
under my guardianship, permission to go out on a drive alone 
with an adult trainer. 

Guardian Signature _________________________________ 

Date ____/_____/_______                                                                                                     


